N #34378 620 Victoria St S- UDRF (WM)

Submitted Received via Requester
June 14, 2023 at 12:47  Mail Jon D Faiad <jondfaiad@gmail.com>
CCs

Susan Anderson <susan.anderson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Status category Ticket status Type Priority Group Assignee

Closed Solved Incident Normal PW - Garbage Lydia Kopf
Latitude/Longitude Location Other Telephone Property Type
-93.13581,44.92276 620 Victoria St S, St. Paul, Minnesota, 55102 16514928030 SuD

Start Date of Unoccupied Dwellings Service Hold Other Name Garbage Hauler

July 1, 2023 Jon Faiad Waste Management

Disposition of unoccupied dwelling
This dwelling is currently unoccupied, but is planned to be occupied

| certify by submitting this application that the Service Hold being requested meets the stated requirements of a Service Hold, under
penalty of the City of Saint Paul City Code of Ordinances.

Yes

Number of unoccupied units at the residence Antcipated End Date of Unoccupied Dwelling Service Hold
One Unit January 1, 2024

Please select the reason you are contacting the Garbage Program new options Do you need an interpreter?
Service Hold Request No

Is this request about recycling, garbage, or both? Length of service hold

Garbage only Unoccupied Dwelling Unit Registration - over 26 weeks

| certify by submitting this application that the residential dwelling unit is completely unoccupied

Yes

Jon D Faiad June 14, 2023 at 12:47

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: ginny dowdal <slf1863@yahoo.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 14, 2023, 11:41 AM

Subject: Garbage

To: Jon Faiad <jondfaiad@gmail.com>




Permanently deleted user June 14, 2023 at 15:55

Dear Jon,

Thank you for contacting the City of Saint Paul about an Unoccupied Dwelling Request for 620 Victoria Street S. We will forward your request to your
hauler and your garbage services will be put on hold until 1/1/24. Your service hold will begin on the first of next month (7/1/23).

Please let us know if there is anything else our team can do for you.

Thanks,

Elizabeth

City of Saint Paul

Department of Public Works - Garbage
651-266-6101

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us | stpaul.gov/garbage

Permanently deleted user June 14, 2023 at 15:57

PO submit a UDRF application via email. Responded to let the resident know that the request was received.
Susan Anderson Anderson Would you please look this over to let me know if | missed anything? Please also update the hauler update sheet.

Jon D Faiad June 14, 2023 at 20:24
Thank you for your help!

Susan Anderson June 20, 2023 at 12:41
UDREF, requested on 06/14/2023, entered into the latest hauler update spreadsheet on 06/20/2023 by SA.

Susan Anderson June 20, 2023 at 12:42

Please forward to hauler.

Looks great Elizabeth!
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